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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
St. Mary School would like to remind you that Flynn & O'Hara 
School Uniforms will be at St. Mary School on Wednesday, August 
1st from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM in Marian Hall (church basement) to 
sell  uniforms.  Please do not miss out on this opportunity to try-on, 
purchase, and take uniforms home with you that same day.  There 
will be samples and sizes of the complete uniform for your 
shopping pleasure.  Any items that are out of stock that day will be 
shipped to your home without a shipping charge.  This is great 
opportunity to shop locally, early, and avoid the back to school 
rush!  
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you! 

Sale Day at St. Mary School 

Date:  Wednesday, August 1, 2018 

Time: 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM in Marian Hall (church basement) 

Questions?   
Corporate Office 10905 Dutton Road Philadelphia, PA 19154 

WWW.FLYNNOHARA.COM 
Toll Free 800-441-4122 


